


 Board of Supervisors  City and County of San Francisco 

 

MATT HANEY 

DISTRICT 6 

 
Wednesday, March 6, 2022 

 

Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi 

90 7th Street, Suite 2-800 

San Francisco, California 94103 

 

 

 

RE:  HealthRIGHT 360 Integrated Care Center Gateway to Care Renovation Project 

 

Dear Honorable Congresswoman Nancy Pelosi: 

 

As a member of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors, I am writing to express my strong 

support for the community grant request from HealthRIGHT 360. 

 

HealthRIGHT 360, as one of California’s largest providers of substance use disorder treatment, 

primary healthcare, and re-entry services, is headquartered and serves the most vulnerable 

residents in San Francisco.  HealthRIGHT 360 prioritizes preventive health, behavioral health, 

and key supports such as food-security and an array of wrap around services for adults and 

families.  

 

I am writing to support an upcoming request for Congressional Community Project funding for 

FY 2023. Expanding new client intake capacity at HealthRIGHT 360’s Integrated Care Center 

from up to 16 new clients per day to 60 new clients per day ensures timely access to alcohol and 

substance use detox, mental health services and substance use treatment. 

 

As an elected official who is very eager to expand health services for my constituents regardless 

of their ability to pay, I hope that you approve HealthRIGHT 360’s funding request for their 

Gateway to Care Renovation Project. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Matt Haney 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors, District 6 
 


